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Reference is made to the stock exchange releases on 1
st

 February and 22
nd

 March 2024 regarding sale of the Trondheim

portfolio for NOK 6.45 bn. The transaction is today successfully closed.

Disclosure regulation

This information is subject to the disclosure requirements pursuant to section 5-12 of the Norwegian Securities Trading Act.

Contacts

Sonja Horn, CEO, + 47 905 68 456, sh@entra.no

Attachments

Download announcement as PDF.pdf
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